
 

The Club at Prescott Lakes 

SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING 

Minutes of September 18, 2015 Meeting 

 

Members in Attendance: 

Susan England, Vice Chair  Fran Blakely   JoAnn Burkholder 

Jackie Fitzpatrick   Betsy Lee   Mary Alys Lillard 

Lucia Leavitt    Jan Massimo   Debra McVey 

Ray Milewsky 

Mike Joyal    Greg Paydock  Joleen Metzler  

Kelli Welch 

 

Members Not in Attendance: 

Pam Milewsky   Joy Chandler   Lori Gaucher  

Diane Shrager 

  

Meeting called to order by Vice Chair, Susan England at 11:05 a.m.  Everyone enjoyed 

our meeting outside on the patio. 

 

Minutes of August 2015 committee meeting were approved. 

 

Current Calendar Events Update – SEC Hosted: 

Chili Cook-off, Saturday, October 3:  Kelli Welch reported the great news that there are 

eight contestants as of Friday morning.  The subcommittee is meeting after this SEC 

meeting to finalize details of the event.  Pam Milewsky will be contacting the contestants 

to invite them to a meeting to go over the contest guidelines, evening details, etc.  SEC 

members who have volunteered to serve chili are:  Mary Alys, Susan, Fran, JoAnn, 

Debra, Jan, Betsy, Chuck, Pam and we need to check to see if Mike Braverman wants to 

continue his tradition of serving.  This year the servers will be provided aprons to wear, 

thanks to the sub-committee. 

 

Fashion Show, November 6:  Jackie Fitzpatrick reported eight models are needed; six 

people have volunteered.  Mary Alys and Jan both volunteered to model.  The 

subcommittee is working with FNB on the menu/final cost.  Joleen Metzler will help Sue 

Degen that day with the models/clothes/jewelry at the Fitness Center.  All reservations 

will be pre-paid whether by member charge or credit card.  Debra McVey is working 

with Greg to pre-assign seating.   

 

  



 

 

GM Report: 

 Golf membership is currently at 400 and Greg is proudly wearing his “Full with 

Wait List” pin. 

 Greg reported Scotch & Cigar Tasting is next Wednesday, 09/23. 

 There have been no personnel changes although some attrition in servers is 

expected in the next few weeks.   

 Sandi Pratt, the massage therapist at the Athletic Center, will be leaving 10/15. 

 Next year, the Club may have a “Fall” Pub Crawl instead of the chili cook-off. 

 Management together with FNB is continuing their work on New Year’s Eve.  

Price will be $60 pp++.  There will probably be a singles table.  Menu will be first 

three courses served at tables, then food stations with nine entrees.   Desserts will 

also be buffet with really fun choices.  A champagne toast will be included as well 

as party favors. And the DJ will provide some decorations and of course, music. 

 The Long Range Planning Committee is working on 2, 3, 5 year options to expand 

The Club’s facilities. 

 The Grille will probably be closed on Tuesday nights starting in November 

through March. 

 

On-Going Business: 

 Last month, Greg mentioned the possibility of establishing a women’s club.  The 

SEC members are excited about working with management on this.  Greg will 

send “W” ideas to Pam who will distribute to the SEC.  

 

New Business: 

 None. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:00p.m.   Next meeting is Friday, October 16 at 11:00.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Betsy Lee 

 


